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CONSUMER-DRIVEN HEALTH PLAN PARTICIPANTS COST-SAVVY
The U.S. Internal Revenue Service announced the 2013 limits on contribution and out-of-pocket spending amounts for health savings accounts (HSAs) and for
the high-deductible health plans (HDHPs) to which HSAs must be linked. In Revenue Procedure 2012-26, issued on April 27, 2012, the IRS provided the
inflation-adjusted HSA contribution and HDHP minimum deductible and out-of-pocket limits for 2013. The higher rates reflect the cost-of-living adjustment
and rounding rules of Internal Revenue Code section 223. 
Read the full article here:
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